
Tahoe  City  spending  4  days
celebrating 150 years
The North Lake Tahoe Historical Society is commemorating Tahoe
City’s Sesquicentennial (150th anniversary) during Labor Day
weekend.

On Aug. 30 at 4pm there will be a reception at the Watson
Cabin  at  Heritage  Plaza.  The  North  Lake  Tahoe  Historical
Society is partnering with event hosts Tahoe City Rotary and
the  Tahoe  City  Public  Utilities  District  to  welcome  the
descendants of Tahoe pioneer families and visitors. The event
will include an unveiling of a street exhibit about Tahoe City
history, featuring panels with photos and information about
Tahoe City from 1863 to today.

Special  events  continue  through  that  Monday.  Details  are
available online.
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